
Happy Scrappers
April 2019
     These are the notes I received from Melinda of your April meeting. Thanks Mel.
Our April meeting was at Ann Bean‘s house, and she, Pat, and Carolyn treated us to a wonderful lunch. 
We were sad that Anne Babb resigned But we understand the stress she’s been under and the need to 
clear her plate of some obligations.

Lots of pretty show Intel! Several people brought their baskets that we made at a guild workshop and 
we talked about having a member led workshop since so many people still would love to learn how to 
make them.

Laura told us about retreat in March at Woodworth LA (Wesley Methodist Ctr)

This months meeting will be hosted by Helen, Barbara and Nell.  They 
will furnish the main dish.  We are to bring appetizers or desserts.  Meeting 
May 11 at groves at 11 am.  

1. Due this month is Sue's exchange, String Strips.
See y'all Saturday

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard

2019 Hostesses
May 11- Helen, Barbara & Nell
June 8- Sylvia and Sherrie
July 13- Linda J, Angel, Brenda & JoAnn
August 10- Sue White, Laura & Anne Babb
Sept 14- Ruby
October 12- Carol T & Melinda
Nov 9- PJ, Linda J, JoAnn and Brenda
Dec 14 Becky, Shelly, JoAnn & Sue Welton


